Thursday, November 17, 2011
HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN

Students

This Friday is the playoff game with HHS playing East Bakersfield at 7:00 p.m. All staff and students with ASB cards
will be charged for playoffs. Adults $7 and Elementary students/Senior(+65) and high school students with cards are $5.
Come out and enjoy what is sure to be a very exciting game. Gates open at 6:00 p.m.

Attention all HHS students: As of Wednesday the price of milk has gone up from $1 to $1.25 due to increase in ounces
and increase in cost from Foster Farms. Remember the machine sells: 2% white milk, whole milk, chocolate milk and
strawberry milk.

Hanford FFA is again collecting coats for the Annual Kiss Country Coats 4-Kids coat drive. Teachers will have boxes in
classrooms or you can drop them off in the Ag Office. Let’s make this winter a warm one for those in need. All coats and
sizes are welcome.

The Book Fair has landed. Be sure to come to the library this week, Monday thru Friday, anytime between 7:30 -3:30 to
check out the “Reading is out of this World” Scholastic Book Fair.

The Partnership Academy is collecting donations for the Kings SPCA. Please help animals in need by donating canned
dog food, dog treats, cat litter, trash bags, paper towels, and cleaning supplies. Donations accepted in Rm. 505 until
December 2",

Seniors — if you have purchased a Senior Ad for the Yearbook the deadline to turn in pictures is December 16™. There is
still a limited amount of space available to purchase. See Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 during break for more information.

Corsage sets for sale in Rm. 602 starting November 17" at break only! White mini orchid sets and red/white mini rose
sets are $30 and white mini carnation sets for $25. Hurry sales end December 6!

Cross Country team meeting at 3:15 today on the track to turn in uniforms and get information about the Awards Banquet
and Magic Mountain trip.

Drama Club meets every Friday at lunch. All are welcome. Please come by Rm. 409 this week to sign up for our potluck
on Tuesday 11/22 at lunch. Hoody Sweater sizes and money is needed by this Friday.

Attention all Key Club members — please bring your canned foods for our food drive to Rm. 257 before school or during
break. Deadline to donate is Tuesday, 11/22.

Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605. Everyone is welcome®©

Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101. Everybody is welcome to join us. Please bring $3 for pizza and
water.

Attention students participating in the snack sale for Chess Club. All monies must be turned into Mr. Macedo by Friday,
11/18 or it will be submitted as a bill to ASB.

CARING
“WHAT wisdom caN you find THAT is GReATER THAN KindNESS?” - JeAN-
JAcqQues Rousseau

Explain - Tell how
Bullpups remember.,.your character counts everywhere...all the time!



